
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
17 January 2019 
 
Steve O’Donoghue 
A/Director Resource and Energy Assessments 
Level 22, 320 Pitt Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 
Dear Mr O’Donoghue 
 

Boggabri Coal Mine (MP09_0182 MOD 7) – Request for additional information 
 
I refer to the above Boggabri Coal Mine – Modification application (MP09_0182 MOD 7) (the 
application) received by the Independent Planning Commission NSW (Commission) on 19 
December 2018. The Commission is seeking additional information in relation to the 
application. 
 
The Commission requests that the Department of Planning and Environment (Department) 
provide Boggabri Coal Operations Pty Ltd (Applicant) with an opportunity to respond to the 29 
representations referred to in the Department’s assessment report.  
 
The Commission requests that the Department seek the relevant standard privacy disclaimer 
from those who made a representation prior to disclosing the content of the representations.   
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Mr Robert Bisley, Senior Planner on 9383 
2100. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Matthew Todd-Jones 
A/Team Leader 
Independent Planning Commission NSW 


